
RE: Overrides for RN to BSN students

Eileen DeLuca <Eileen.DeLuca@fsw.edu>
Tue 12/14/2021 2:29 PM
To:  Patricia Voelpel <Patricia.Voelpel@fsw.edu>
Cc:  June L. Davis <June.Davis@fsw.edu>; Sheila Seelau <Sheila.Seelau@fsw.edu>; Brenda Knight <Brenda.Knight@fsw.edu>;
Christy Gilfert <Christy.Gilfert@fsw.edu>

Via this email, I support the admissions overrides for spring 2022 and summer 2022.
 
If you are just doing a strike out of that sentence with the current curriculum proposal, that will work!
 
From: Patricia Voelpel 

Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 2:27 PM

To: Eileen DeLuca <Eileen.DeLuca@fsw.edu>

Cc: June L. Davis <June.Davis@fsw.edu>

Subject: Fwd: Overrides for RN to BSN students
 
Dr DeLuca,
Can you please approve this so June and Sheila can move forward.
Thank you so much,
Patty

Patricia Voelpel, EdD RN ANP CCRN
Associate Dean of Nursing 
Florida SouthWestern State College
Fort Myers, Florida
 

Begin forwarded message:

From: "June L. Davis" <June.Davis@fsw.edu>

Date: December 14, 2021 at 2:21:37 PM EST

To: Patricia Voelpel <Patricia.Voelpel@fsw.edu>

Subject: Overrides for RN to BSN students

Hello Patty,
 
When I met with Sheila Seelau this morning to discuss the RN to BSN change of program to
remove the wording that "all gen eds must be completed prior to admission", Sheila
suggested that we add this change to our current Change of Program proposal that we are
submitting for the Fall 2022 semester and provide students admission overrides for the
Spring 22 and Summer 22 semesters. She did not see the need for an expedited proposal. It
sounds like we will need a memo from Dr. DeLuca stating her support and approval in order
for the admissions/registrar's office to allow us to make those overrides.
 
Thank you!
June
 
June Davis, MS, RN, CNE

Chair, Nursing
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Professor, AS Nursing

Florida SouthWestern State College
Charlotte campus, Office E-110

june.davis@fsw.edu

941-637-5642 (office)
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